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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
To coincide with the children’s next school topic, “Mythical Monsters”, we have organised a 
visit from Animal Club to come to the school on Monday 4th March 2004 to visit the children 
in Mr. Sheehan’s, Miss Lia’s and Mrs. Brazil’s classes. 

The children will take part in an interactive workshop to learn about and handle many exotic 
animals including crested geckos, fancy mice, African pygmy dormice, royal pythons, 
horsefield tortoises, praying mantis, sand scorpions and jumping spiders!  

Workshops like these are beneficial as they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise 
have.  
 
Unfortunately, the school is not in a position to subsidise any visit, or to offer remission of 
charges, therefore in order for this visit to take place, a contribution from each parent/carer 
of £5.50 will be necessary. If sufficient contributions are not received then the workshop will 
not take place. 
 
All payments for visits and trips will now be taken via Parent Pay. Please access your child’s 
account to make payment and give your consent for the workshop activities by no later than 
Monday 26th February 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

C HART 
HEADTEACHER 
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